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News and Updates  

SSW News And Updates                                       

 

 

The Sacramento Symphonic Winds is delighted to present their next concert “Dances and other Spring 

Things” on Sunday, May 5, 2024, 2:30pm, at the El Camino High School Center for the Arts.  Under the 

direction of Dr. Matthew Morse, this program will feature a variety of wind band music including, Suite 

of Old American Dances by Robert Russell Bennett, Children’s March by Percy Grainger, Amparito Roca 

by Jaime Texidor, Easter Monday on the White House Lawn by John Phillip Sousa, and more!  We hope 

you will join us for this final formal concert of SSW’s 2023-2024 season.   

 

SSW Concert Ticket Prices 

 

General Admission    $15 

Student (High School & college with school ID) $10 

Youth (8
th
 grade and younger)  Free 

Presale (From a SSW Member)  $10 

 
 
 

“Dances and Other Spring Things” 

          Dances and other Spring Things 
 

                                        Dr. Matthew Morse 
                                   Music & Artistic Director  

 

                              The Program 
 

       Exultate                                                             Samuel R. Hazo 

       Suite of Old American Dances              Robert Russell Bennett 

1. Cake Walk 
2. Schottische 
3. Western One-Step 
4. Wallflower Waltz 
5. Rag 

 
       Hold This Boy and Listen                       Carter Pann 

       Amparito Roca                                                     Jaime Texidor 

       Easter Monday on the White House Lawn  John Philip Sousa 

       Prelude, Siciliano, and Rondo                            Malcom Arnold  
                                                                                 arr. John Paynter 
       Children’s March  
       “Over the Hills and Far Away”           Percy Aldridge Grainger  

       Festive Proclamation                                        Claude T. Smith 

 

 




 
The Sacramento Symphonic 
Winds will join the twenty-band 
line up as part of the Carmichael 
Park Band Festival on Saturday 
and Sunday, June 1 and 2, 2024.  
SSW will perform on Sunday at 
3:00pm.  Presented by the 
Sacramento Valley Symphonic 
Band Association, this concert is 
free to the public.  For more 
information, please visit the 
SVSBA website at www.svsba.net 
 

 

http://www.svsba.net/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Stay Current With SSW Dates And Announcements 

SSW followers may continue to stay informed by following us on Twitter, “liking” us on Facebook, or 
through our website http://www.sacwinds.org  To be added to our electronic email newsletter and stay 
informed of SSW updates, contact Kevin Glaser, at kzglaser@gmail.com or send us a post card to: The 
Sacramento Symphonic Winds, PO Box 1503, Carmichael, CA 95609.  For specific questions or 
information, please call (916) 489-2576, leave a message, and we’ll get back to you.   
 
Patron contact information will never be given in any form to other organizations or outside businesses. 
  

http://www.sacwinds.org/
mailto:kzglaser@gmail.com

